
 

 
 

Weekly News 
Week of 3/18-3/22 

Mrs. Wooden’s Thoughts 

● Can’t wait to see all of you at our Open House on Tuesday, March 19th from 6:00-7:00! 
We will have our Rube Goldberg machine on display and students will have work to 
share with you. You can see our room transformation of Narnia as well. 

● Spirit Week Dress Up Days​: 

Monday: March Madness Monday (Wear sports gear) 

Tuesday: Tourist Tuesday (Dress like you're going on vacation) 

Wednesday: Hat Day or Wacky Hair Day 

Thursday: Teacher/Student Switch Day (students dress like teachers; teachers dress like 
students) 

Friday: Pajama Day 

● Today was the end of our third quarter.  Report cards will go home on Wednesday. 
● Please return the movie permission slip for our Narnia movie by Wednesday.  We will 

watch the movie on Friday.  Students may bring a treat, drink, and blanket to have during 
the movie. 

● Reading Calendars for March and April went home this week.  Please make sure your 
student is reading every day.  ​Congratulations to the following students for meeting 
their AR goal: Kaiden, Eve, Ella, Maggie, Brandon, Alexis, Mia, Francia, and Bryce! 

 



 

● The Box Top Challenge was extended until the end of April.  Send those in so our class 
can win a pizza party! 

● There are NO Words Their Way activities this week!!! 

Class Superstar 
Congratulations to Alexis for being named our next Classroom Superstar!  Alexis is a 
great remodel for others.  She works hard and puts great effort into her work.  She 
follows our school rules and has a positive attitude.  Way to go! 

Reminders 
 

● 3/18 – 3/19 ~ Spring Book Fair 
● 3/19 – ​Open House 
● 3/20 – 3rd Quarter Report Cards Sent home 
● 3/22 – AR Party 
● 3/25 – 3/31 ~ Spring Break 

Upcoming Tests 
● Tuesday-Words Their Way Tests  

Classroom Feature 
1000th Day of School 

Thank you to all of the parents that sent in kindergarten pictures and recorded a video 
for your student!  The students has such a special day.  I had a special treat waiting on 
their desk for them to eat while they watched the videos: 

 

 

 



 

We did some “1000” Math pages.  We wrote about our favorites school memories that 
you will get to read at Open House.  It was a great day to celebrate this huge 
accomplishment...enjoy the adorable kindergarten pictures that were emailed to me! 
AW!!!! 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Contact Me 
If you ever have any questions or concerns, never hesitate to contact me.  

Email: ​woodenr@epd86.org 

Phone: (309)427-5365 

Class Website: ​www.woodenbraves.weebly.com 
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